
THE VICE PRESIDENT'S CHAMBER 

WASHINGTON 

Honorable Amon Carter , 
Fort Worth, 
Texas. 

Dear Amon: 

December 2, 1937 

I am just back from a hunting trip up in 
Pennsylvania and am happy to find your letter of 
November 29th on my desk. In the course of running 
through the accumulated mail, I have read it hurriedly, 
but I am going to lay it aside until I come back from 
the Capitol this evening when I will have more time 
then I now have to thoroughly digest your analysis. 
I am always interested in what you have to say. 

Mrs . Garner joins me in regards and best wishes . 
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